
 
 

April 22, 2024  
 
 

Woodstock City Council, 

 

The Lion’s Club of Woodstock is hosting Terry Fox Run on September 15, 2024. The Terry Fox Run is an 

annual event held to raise funds for Cancer research. This will be the 44th edition of the Run which 

continues the efforts of Terry Fox original Marathon of Hope of 1980. It is a run, walk or wheel event run 

centered on Southside Park. The Run is more of a fun day for participants and families on pleasant 

courses than a strict structured run. Registration would begin at 9:00 am with welcoming remarks at 

10:00 am just before start of the Run. Clean up is done by 1:00 pm. The event is expected to have 150+ 

participants.  

 

The Terry Fox Run event organizers are looking for approval to utilize City equipment for their event. 

City of Woodstock staff have reviewed and approved (pending Council approval) the use of the 

following:  

• Garbage cans and recycle bins 

• 20 pylons + along sections of course, or as many as staff can accommodate at the time 

• 4 sets of barricades (for accessible parking)  

• City of Woodstock digital sign(s) two weeks leading up to event 

• Lawn Signs, all major road corners, city posts. 

• Park space booking fees to be waived ($0.00) 

 

 

We are looking for City Council approval. Please advise. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

John Versaevel  

 

Woodstock Lion’s Club 

yopie_ca@hotmail.com 519-535-3658 
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